
Neath Afan Activity Centre 

Dear Parent / Guardian  

Payment for Childs class in 2018  

Please note Neath Afan Activity Centre “4 week block” start dates and payment dates for 

your easy reference. 

Every “4 week block” will be associated with a calendar month, but will not start on the 1st 

of each month. Please carefully note the start dates (information attached). 

Your regular “block” fee is £28 which is due on or before your first class of each “block”. 

Why not save yourself some money and have a bit of lea way with time and pay by standing 

order, as long as we receive your payment before the 7th of each calendar month, this will 

be at the discounted rate of £25. 

If you pay within the allocated payments dates then you will pay £28 per “block”.  If you pay 

outside of this allocated timeframe then there is a late fee which increases your fees up to 

£30 regardless of how you make the payment. 

Bonus week – this is a special deal from us to you. Should you take a week’s holiday during 

the summer you do not lose a class.. If you take a two week holiday during the summer then 

you only lose 1 week, if you do not take any holidays during this time then you gain a free 

week  

Please take note of shutdown dates, bank holidays and additional camps or fun events. 

These will be advertised closer to the date. 

Gymnastics Assessments  

Weeks 3&4 of each alternative 4 week “block” (Feb, Apr, June, Aug, Oct, Dec) will be 

assessment week.  

Your child will receive a feedback slip to advise you of their progress, when they pass a level 

you will receive a notification and request for payment slip (£3 per certificate). 

Your child will receive the certificate 1 week after a payment has been made. 

Safety Rules: 

 Long hair must be tied back 

 All jewellery must be removed before participating in the activity 

 Leotard or shorts & close fit t-shirt to be worn to carry out the activity (no crop tops 

please) 

 Gymnasts will participate in bare foot to carry out the activity. 

 Trampoline participants must have sock  

 Drinks must be a sealed top container  

 Please ensure your child has been the toilet prior to the session beginning. 


